Commons Act 2006 - Applications to Register Land as Town or Village Green - Seagry Road
Lower Stanton St Quintin

Appendix 11 - Applicants Additional Evidence - April 2021

From: Adrian Andrews

Sent: 07 April 2021 13:44

To: Green, Janice

Ce: Margaret Carey,

Subject: Re: TVG Application Stanton St Quintin - Complaint
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Janice

The green space inLower Stanton stQuintin is part of The Neighbourhood plan (The parish Council
fully endorse this)which is in for audit with Wiltshire Council

Areas like this are very important for well being and health reasons as open space (Present restrictions
being adhered to )

The Parish has spent well over £7000 pounds maintaining the grass regularly being cut and also
prunning of the trees regularly by a gualified Tree surgeon(over a period of about 15years)

i do believe the previous owner of#eagry Road wanted to purchase apiece of land off the parish in
the early 1980,s but that was refused by the Parish!

Members of the Parish want this area to be preserved as either as aVillage Green ideally, but if not as
a green space area in the Parish name

The Parish has maintained this area for nearly 40 years (See extracts from Minute book)

Kind regards

Adrian

On 19 Jan 2021, at 10:51, Green, Janice wrote:

Dear Adrian,

Thank you for confirming, | will now circulate the document in this form to the objectors
to inform them that the comments and photographs have been formally withdrawn.

Thank you for your help in this matter.
Kind regards,
Janice

Janice Green

Senior Definitive Map Officer
Rights of Way and Countryside
Wiltshire Council

County Hall

Trowbridge

BA14 8JN
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Telephone: Internal 13345 External: +44 (0)1225 713345
Email: janice.green@wiltshire gov.uk

Information relating to the way Wiltshire Council will manage your data can be found

at: hitp://www.wiltshire,gov.uk/recreation-rights-of-way,
Report a problem: hitps://my.wiltshire.gov.uk/
Web: www.wiltshire.gov.uk

Follow Wiltshire Council
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From: Adrian Andrews_
Sent: 19 January 2021 10:

To: Green, Janice <janice.green@wiltshire.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: TVG Application Stanton St Quintin - Complaint

Thats fine

On 19 Jan 2021, at 10:42, Green, Janice <janice.green@wiltshire.gov.uk>
wrote:

Dear Adrian,

Thank you for your e-mail. As requested, | have removed additionat pages and
again | would be very grateful if you could have a look at the second revision of the
document and again just confirm that the amendments have been made correctly as
requested and you are now happy for me to forward the document to the objectors
in this form, as the correct statement from the Parish Council. | will not send until |
receive your confimation.

Thank you for your help in this matter,
Kind regards,
Janice

Janice Green

Senior Definitive Map Officer
Rights of Way and Countryside
Wiitshire Council

County Hall

Trowbridge

BA14 BJN

Telephone: Internal 13345 External: +44 (0)1225 713345
Email: janice green@wiltshire.gov.uk



Information relating to the way Wiltshire Council will manage your data can be found
at: hitp://www willshire.gov.uk/recreation-rights-of-way,

Report a problem: https./my.wiltshire gov.uk/

Web: www.wiltshire gov.uk

Follow Wiltshire Council

Follow Wiltshire Countryside

--—--0Original Message——

From: Adrian Andrews

Sent: 19 January 2021 10:30

To: Green, Janice <janice green@wiltshire gov.uk>

Subject: Re: TVG Application Stanton St Quintin - Complaint

Janice

Thankyou for deleting the pages they were correct!
On the attached amendment can you also retract pages 2,3and 4 Adrian

On 18 Jan 2021, at 15:26, Green, Janice
<janice green@wiltshire.gov. uk> wrote:

<Applicants comments on objections (final) reduced.pdf>

This email originates from Wiltshire Council and any files transmitted with it may
contain confidential information and may be subject to Copyright or Intellectual
Property rights. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom
they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender
and delete the email from your inbox. Any disclosure, reproduction, dissemination,
modification and distribution of the contents of the email is strictly prohibited. Email
content may be monitored by Wiltshire Council to ensure compliance with its
policies and procedures. No contract is intended by this email, and any personal
opinions expressed in this message are those of the sender and should not be
taken as representing views of Wiltshire Council. Please note Wiltshire Council
utilises anti-virus scanning software but does not warrant that any e-mail or
attachments are free from viruses or other defects and accepts no liability for any
losses resulting from infected e-mail transmissions. Receipt of this e-mail does not
imply consent to use or provide this e-mail address to any third party for any
purpose. Wiltshire Council will not request the disclosure of personal financial
information by means of e-mail any such request should be confirmed in writing by
contacting Wiltshire Council.

<Applicants comments on objections (final) reduced.pdf>

This email originates from Wiltshire Council and any files transmitted with it may
contain confidential information and may be subject to Copyright or Intellectual Property
rights. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are
addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender and delete the



Green, Janice

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Follow Up Flag:
Flag Status:

The Village green today

Adrian Andrews [ IENGTcTNGNGE
Q7 April 2021 13:47

Green, Janice

Margaret Carey

Fwd: Pictures

Follow up
Completed

Begin forwarded message:

From: MARY HAINES [

Subject: Pictures

Date: 7 April 2021 at 13:44:32 BST

To: Adrian Andrews

Hi Adrian

Pictures of the green for you - if you need any others let me know.

Mary












From: Adrian Andrews

Sent: 08 April 2021 15:38
To: Green, Janice
Subject: Re: Photos of Activities on the Village Green Lower

Stanton St Quintin

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

These photos have been forwarded to show activities on the Green,

On 8 Apr 2021, at 15:31, Liz Culien_wrote:

Seed planting for the Community Garden May 2018
<P1070025.JPG>



Green, Janice

From: aarian Andrews [

Sent: 08 April 2021 15:39

To: Green, Janice

Subject: Fwd: Photos of Activities on the Village Green Lower Stanton St Quintin
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Begin forwarded message:

From: Liz Cullen [ N NN

Subject: Photos of Activities on the Village Green Lower Stanton St Quintin
Date: 8 April 2021 at 15:32:19 BST

Seed Planting on the Village Green May 2018




Green, Janice

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Follow Up Flag:
Flag Status:

08 April 2021 15:40
Green, Janice
Fwd: Photos of Activities on the Village Green Lower Stanton St Quintin

Follow up
Completed

Begin forwarded message:

From: Liz Cullen
Subject: Photos

of Activities on the Village !reen Lower Stanton St Quintin

Date: 8 April 2021 at 15:33:22 BST

To: Adrian Andrews

Book Sale June 2019 to raise funds for Wee Free Library




From: Adrian Andrews

Sent: 13 April 2021 10:26

To: Green, _Janice

Subject: Fwd: Evidence of activities on the Green, Lower Stanton
St Quintin

Attachments: Open Air Services for Pentecost.doc

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Begin forwarded message:

rrom: Liz cullen |

Subject: Evidence of activities on the Green, Lower Stanton St Quintin
Date: 10 April 2021 at 16:49:53 BST
To: Adrian Andrews

Dear Adrian,

Hilary has provided evidence of Church services planned to be held on the Village
green. (see the attachment with a record of where the evidence is located)

We had to cancel one or two because of the weather, but the service in 2001
definitely took place (I was there too)

We had a road closure and a party on the Green for William and Kate's wedding
in April 2011. We also had a celebration of the Queen's Jubilee in 2012.

The Wee Library is in constant use since being set up in 2019. The benches are
often used for picnics and coffee with neighbours.

Hope this will add to the bank of evidence that proves the Green has been used
over many years for gatherings and celebrations.

All the best from Liz



Open Air Services for Pentecost

Date

Evidence

3 June 2001

Minutes of 12" June 2001

19" May 2002

Finance report to AGM in March 2003

8™ June 2003

Finance report ta AGM in March 2004

15" May 2005

Advert in The Net May 2005

4% June 2006

Sidesman and readers rota Apr-Jun06

27" May 2007

Advert in The Net May 2007




Sport Horse Breeding for the Best
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